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Licerse No. 53-16929-01

Castle Memorial Hospital
640 Ulukahiki Street
Kailua, Oahu, Hawaii 96734

Attention: Robert Carmen
Administrator

Gentlemen:
Thank you for your letter dated February 14, 1983 informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct items which we brought to your attention

in our letter dated January 17, 1983. Your corrective actions will be
verified during our next inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
Sincerely,

5

R. H. Engelken
Regional Administrator
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